February 6.‘ 1958

Memorandum to: Mr. S. W, Dunwell

Subject: | SIGMA Timing Simulator Studies

Enclosed is a File Memo concerning John Cocke's and my SIGMA
timing Simulator studies. It contains the information I discussed at
the meeting in your office last Tuesday, February 4th, plus some graphs
of other parameter studies.

We are continuing our studies and hope to have more information in
the near future on other configurations, particularly those concerning the
use of special core memories for index registers.

H. G. Kolsky /

HGK/jcv

cc: Mr. D. W, Pendery
Mr. D, W, Sweeney
Mr., H. A, Mussell
Mr. B, L, Sarahan
Dr. P. H, Sterbenz
Mr. J. J. Kenney, Jr.
Dr, W. Buchholz
Dr. J. Cocke



